
 

 

 

 

North Ogden City  

Memorandum 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From:  Bryan Steele, Finance Director  

Date:  May 7, 2013 

Subject: Amended Budget for F/Y 2012-2013 

Each year amendments to the current fiscal year budget are necessary to cover expenditures 

not accounted for in the original budget.   

 

Please see the attached file explaining the expenses which require the Council’s approval and 

the source of revenues from which the expenses will be paid. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 


